
Questions for Full Council Monday 14th September, 2020

Question 2

Cllr. Meredith to Cllr. Hallam

More than a year ago the council carried out a survey of trees across former Development 
Corporation Estates. Much of the work to overgrown or in appropriately situated trees was 
never carried out.

In view of the increasing frequency of low pressure storms and high winds can the 
Cabinet Member for the Environment assure residents that the delayed programme 
will be restarted over the Autumn / Winter period?

Response

Veolia, through their sub contractor, Idverde, continue to survey trees across 
the whole of Northampton Borough and carry out works where necessary, this 
is in conjunction with any planned maintenance, if Cllr Meridith would like to 
provide specific areas of concerns or wish to meet to discuss these concerns 
further, the team would be happy to do this, either virtually of if appropriate, on 
site.

Cllr M Hallam
Cabinet Member for Environment


